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Friday 28th April 2023 

 

Dear parents, 

 

It has been a good start back to the summer term. I would like to extend a warm welcome to 

Mrs Simpson who has joined us teaching in Ash Class. She is really enjoying working with the 

children in Ash and has started running athletics activities at lunchtime for the other year 

groups too. 

 

Ash class enjoyed two visits to see their friends at Thundridge to take part in Balancability 

lessons. These sessions were run by the Sports Partnership. Children did brilliantly with their 

balance skills and had a chance to play in the classroom too! 

 

Thank you to Mrs Williams who came in over Easter to spruce up our growing area. She will 

be working with children during lunchtimes to maintain and develop the area further. 

 

We hosted representatives from the Wooden Spoon charity at school earlier in the week to 

help with the official opening of our sensory room. Wooden Spoon is a nation-wide rugby 

charity. Its Hertfordshire branch has donated £11,000 to our school.  

 

We are getting excited about the King’s Coronation in school. Children are invited to wear 

something red, white, blue or something royal on Friday 5th May. Ash class are going to be 

baking scones and delivering mini afternoon teas to the doorsteps of Tonwell residents.  

 

A reminder that I am holding parent forum on Tuesday 2nd May at 8.45am for any of you who 

can join me.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Bridgman  
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Key Dates 
Tuesday 2nd May   8.45am Parent Forum 

Friday 5th May    Wear red, white, blue or something royal! 

9th-12th May    Y6 SATs 

Friday 19th May    2.45pm FOT meeting 

Wednesday 24th May   Y5-6 Visit to Buddhist Temple 

7th-9th June    Kingswood School Journey 

Friday 16th June    2.45pm FOT meeting 

15/6, 22/6, 29/6, 6/7   Oak class swimming at Hartham 

Friday 30th June    Ash/Pine sports afternoon at Tonwell 

Friday 30th June    FOT Summer Fair 2.30pm – 4.30pm 

Friday 7th July    Oak sports afternoon at Thundridge 

Tuesday 18th July   Y6 to The Edge 

Wednesday 19th July   2.45pm Y6 Leavers’ assembly 

Thursday 20th July   Last day of term finish at 1.15pm 


